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Hart County Fiscal Court

The Hart County Fiscal Court held its October meetings at the Hart
County High School to provide students with insight into county
government. Students had the opportunity to hear from various

community members and their special projects. Hart County Animal
Shelter announced the release of its new website and encouraged

students to check it out and sign up to volunteer. Additionally, Judge
Executive Choate shared the news about the purchase of land behind

​ the school and expressed excitement for future plans.

Fiscal Court meetings are held twice monthly, and community
members are encouraged to attend.

For more information, call their office at 270-524-5219.

 

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=chamber-bp&nav=32d68ebc-0c11-41d3-acad-478e11d4a00d


State Representative Courtney
Gilbert addressed the students and
offered her advice of getting more

involved in local government.

Principal Greg Cecil encouraged
students to ask questions and

expand their knowledge of county
government.

 
What's Happenin', Hart?

A new look at all things Hart County! Have an event you want to see promoted?
​Send submissions to executivedirector@hartcountychamber.com
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